
                                                 
 

“Season’s Greetings , Merry Christmas and 
Very Happy and New Year  to you all” 

 
 
 

Dear Friends, 
 
It gives me immense pleasure and satisfaction to inform you that a long 
cherished desire of the members of the Institute of owning the IIA Head Office 
premises at Prospect Chambers Annexe,Fort,Mumbai of which we are the 
tenants for the last several decades has fructified. 
 
Friends, we have finally entered into an agreement to purchase, with the 
Owners of the premises for a price of Rs. 1.25 crores. Applicable Stamp Duty 
and other fees amounting to Rs.6.55 lakhs along with a token advance of Rs. 1 
lakh has already been paid. 
 
I congratulate all the members of the Institute for this achievement in the 
Centenary Year of I.I.A. 
 
I also take liberty of appealing to all the Chapters/Centres/Sub-Centres and also 
individual members of the Institute to handsomely contribute to meet the 
requirement of the balance payment to be made to the Owners. 
 
“Wishing you all the Best once again”. 
 

 
Ar. Divya Kush, 

President. 


